Friday, January 9, 2009 

From: "Landregan, Stephanie" <SLandreg@unex.ucla.edu>

Congratulations to Brian Sullivan, one of our own Landscape Architecture students, who was in the news for winning a scholarship.
People in the News (click on this link)
Valley Sun - La Cañada Flintridge , CA , USA
Sullivan is pursuing a landscape architect certificate in a four-year UCLA Extension program. “I am very grateful to receive this recognition,” he said…
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